
Sayyid Al-Hakeem offers condolences over Imbaba Church incident

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, offered his condolences to the Arab

Republic of Egypt over what happened in the Imbaba Church.

His Eminence tweeted, "We share the brotherly Arab Republic of Egypt's government and people's

feelings of sadness over the tragic accident that killed dozens of people and left others

injured as a result of the Imbaba church fire in Giza Governorate. Condolences to the victims’

families and patience and solace to the brotherly people of Egypt."


